
Allens Croft Nursery School,                          

Allens Croft Road, Kings Heath,        

Birmingham, B14 6RP 

Tel: 0121 675 0362  

Email: enquiry@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 

  
 

 
  

 

30th October 2023  

 

In-person Parent Consultation Evenings 

Monday 13th November and Thursday 16th November  

 

If you would like to meet with your child’s Key Worker(s) and see how they are settling into nursery, then 

we are able to offer you the opportunity to book an appointment to come into Nursery.   

Each appointment will be for a maximum of 10 minutes with your child’s key worker.  We will have to be 

strict with the timings, as you can imagine, so that we can ensure everyone gets a chance to meet and talk 

about their child.  The teachers and senior leaders will also be available for you to talk to if you have any 

further concerns or questions.   

The appointments will be available between 3.30pm and 5.00pm.  You will need to book a slot with the 

Senior Leaders on the door when you drop or collect your child.      

If we could please ask you to minimise the number or people who attend the appointment to a maximum 

of three people, including your nursery child.  Please note – there will not be any additional staff available 

to supervise your child during the appointments.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Christmas Jumper Day – Wednesday 6th December - Please feel free to wear your best winter 

festive wear and make a donation to the Edwards Trust Charity – a charity that supports families 

facing loss and surviving bereavement.  

 

Winter Wonderland – Wednesday 20th December – Come and experience the wonders of 

Christmas in our wonderland.  You will be invited to spend a morning or afternoon in nursery with 

your child.   

 

Last Day of Term - Friday 22nd December.  Nursery re-opens on Monday 8th January 2024 
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